
Our university hosted the Leptin and Metabolism Symposium to commemorate the 30th 
anniversary of the discovery of the leptin hormone. 

 

Held from October 31 to November 1, 2024, the symposium focused on leptin, which holds 
significant importance in the field of health. Among the keynote speakers were Professor Jeffrey 
Friedman, the discoverer of the leptin hormone, Professor Sir Stephen O’Rahilly, and Professor 
Matthias H. Tschöp. 

 

This comprehensive symposium discussed the effects of the leptin hormone on health and its role 
in obesity. This major scientific event brought together leading researchers from around the world 
to discover the latest developments in metabolic research. Opportunities for potential 
collaborations within Erasmus+ program are explored with the attendees. 


